
Bolton Metropolitan Borough Council  

Audit of Accounts for year ended 31 March 2024 

Delay to the Notice of the Commencement of the Period for the Exercise of Public 

Rights  

The Accounts and Audit Regulations 2015 

The publication deadline for Local Authority Statement of Accounts is 31 May 2024. 

This is notice that there will be a delay in publishing the Council’s Statement of Accounts for 

2023-24, however they will be published on the Council’s website by the 14 June 2024. 

The public inspection period, which should include the first 10 days of June, will now 

commence on Monday 17 June.  This inspection period will last for a period of 30 working 

days.   

Notice of the commencement of the period for exercise of public rights (including the inspection 

of the accounts and associated documents) will be published on the Council’s website in 

advance of the start date.   

 

 


